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Upcoming Training Opportunities - Funeral Providers and Medical 

Certifiers 
Vital Records and the Electronic Death Reporting System 

(EDRS) 

Please see the below flyer information from the Virginia Department of Health, Office of Vital 
Records, regarding a series of upcoming trainings for funeral providers and medical certifiers on 
the requirements for death certificates, vital records, and use of the EDRS.    

For more information or questions about this training, please contact the Office of Vital Records 
by e-mail at ovr.training@vdh.virginia.gov 

Funeral Provider Trainings 

Medical Certifier Trainings 

Training Dates and Locations 

Please feel free to share this information with your colleagues, medical certifiers, and others who 
may be interested in this training opportunity. 
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